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 8 February 2016
Dear Sir or Madam

APPLICATION TO REGISTER THE NAME ‘LOUGH NEAGH POLLAN’ AS A PROTECTED DESIGNATION OF ORIGIN (PDO) UNDER THE EU PROTECTED FOOD NAME SCHEME

I am writing to you concerning an application which the Department of Agriculture and Rural Development has received from Lough Neagh Fishermen’s Society Ltd to register ‘Lough Neagh Pollan’ as a Protected Designation of Origin under the above scheme.  You or your members may have an interest, or have previously declared an interest, in this application. Details of the scheme can be found on Defra’s pages of the gov.uk website.
If the application is successful and the name is protected then only Pollan conforming to the registered specification would be permitted to use that name.  However, before a decision on whether to forward the applications to the European Commission for the next stage of the application process can be made, in compliance with Article 49 (3) of Council Regulation (EC) 1151/2012, we are required to consult interested parties within the UK to give them an opportunity to comment or object to the application.                      
I am therefore attaching the specifications for Lough Neagh Pollan which set out the conditions which would need to be met should the application be approved.  If you wish to comment or object to the application please let me have your response by 5:00 pm on Monday 7th March 2016.  If your comment/opposition is found to be admissible, you will then have until 3rd May 2016 to send/complete details of your comment/opposition to the same address. For guidance on what constitutes an admissible objection as laid down in Article 10 of the Council Regulations (EU) No 1151/2012.

Any objections to the application will need to specify the grounds on which it is based.

Yours sincerely
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Paddy Thompson
Food Policy Branch
Department of Agriculture and Rural Development Northern Ireland

paddy.thompson@dardni.gov.uk
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